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MEMORANDUM FOR: THner ddensas. 4Mef
Licensing Pranch No. 4
Division of Licensing

FROM: George Lear, Chief
Structural and Geotechnical Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering

SUBJECT: CORPS OF ENGINEERS MEMORANDA ON DIESEL GENERATOR
BUILDING - MIDLAND PLANT

We have recently received the attached letter from P. McCallister, Chief.
Engineering Division, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers which is dated October 28,
1983 and includes two enclosures that pertain to the Diesel Generator Building
at the Midland plant. The enclosures were originated by the Corps reviewer
for the Midland project, Mr. Hari N. Singh.

The October 28, 1983 letter and two enclosures are being forwarded to DL
for your information and appropriate licensing action.

We plan to address the items identified in the two enclosures to the
October 28,1983 letter, where they are appropriate, in our future input to
NRC Findings of Fact for the Diesel Generator Building.
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George Letr Chief
Structural and Geotechnical

Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering

Attachments:
As stated

cc: w/o attachments w/ attachments
R. Vollmer G. Lear
D. Eisenhut L. Heller
J. Knight P. Kuo -

D. Hood
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J. Kane
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